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Other infrastructure that would need to be addressed with such a high population
increase would be our medical services. This area of Woodbridge is lucky enough to
have a decent proximity to both the Mackenzie Health and William Osler Health systems
however, neither are properly equipped to handle services of a population growth of this
size. The current medical systems are struggling to keep up as it is, and as someone who
works in healthcare, I have already seen first-hand how hard it has been for the system
to keep up. Putting an additional strain of this size on both healthcare systems is not
right. There is also a lack of things like family doctors in this region which means that
many of these individuals would be using our walk-in services which would only
drastically increase wait times further (as they can already have long wait times) and
make it harder for people to seek medical care.
 
Another issue is that the last thing that this area needs is more shoebox sized
apartments that are astronomically priced. A proposed solution to the housing crisis is
to increase the supply of places to live so that the cost of housing will go down. While in
theory that seems like an adequate solution, it isn't actually what is being practiced. The
cost of housing has only been increasing and people like myself that would love to
continue living in the communities we grew up in, are being priced out and pushed out. I
have always dreamed that when I was old enough, I would have my own place in
Woodbridge but this dream will not come to fruition. The average cost of a house in
Woodbridge is over $1 million and it is no longer feasible for myself and many others to
find places of our own here. This is even with the already large number of condos and
high-rises being built throughout Vaughan. These new condos will just contribute further
to this unachievable dream and open up the area for investors to purchase and
ultimately rent to us at ridiculous rates. For companies like City Park, it isn't about the
people who will be living in the condos they've built but rather, it is about greed and how
much money they would be able to make.
 
This push to turn Woodbridge and Vaughan into the next Toronto has started to ruin the
charm of what made this area great.
 
Thank you for allowing residents the opportunity to voice our concerns about our
community. 
 
Kristen Mizzi
 




